
BIVOUAC FIELD TRAINING EXERCISE KIT AND INFORMATION LIST 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The Corps will be conducting a Bivouac Field Training Exercise Saturday/Sunday October 29/30, 2022.The Field 

Training Exercise “Operation Frightened in the Forest” will be held at the Dufferin County Forest – Main Tract, 

located at 937513 Airport Road, Mansfield, ON. 

Cadets are required to be dropped off/picked up by Parents/Guardian at our HQ building located at 30 Center St. 

Orangeville (rear lot) Drop Off – 0730 hrs on Oct 29 Pick up - 1600 hrs on Oct 30 

We are asking parents to fill out the permission slip allowing their son/daughter to attend this overnight exercise. 

We are also asking that parents provide an emergency contact number where they can be reached during this 

event. 

Cadets will be required to bring their OHIP Card or private insurance info. Failure to do so will result in the cadet 

not being allowed to attend – NO EXCEPTIONS. 

This training exercise will be conducted entirely outdoors, rain or shine. When packing additional clothing consider 

the weather forecast. 

Dress will be Cadet Combats or appropriate civilian attire and footwear (hiking boots preferred). Cadets are 

required to bring the following kit for this exercise: 

• Health Card 

• Backpack or other bag for personal kit. 

• Refillable water bottle (no single use plastic bottles) 

 • Hat or toque and gloves and/or rainwear and warm Jacket  

• FTU’s (C-5 Combats with boots) x 1 or Hiking boots or Winter Boots (worn) x 1  

• 1 pair Trousers or equivalent (1 packed, 1 worn) x 2  

• 1 x Shirt or equivalent (2 packed, 1 worn) x 3  

• 4 pair Wool Socks/Warm Socks (3 packed, 1 worn)  

•Pyjamas  

•wash/toiletries kit   

• Notebook and pencil (packed)  

• Medication (if applicable) Electronic devices are not prohibited, but the cadet who brings one will be solely 

responsible for loss/theft/damage, etc. 

• Halloween costume 

• Flashlight 

• Healthy snacks  

If parents need to get a hold of their son/daughter in an emergency, they can call Corps Staff (Capt White) at 519-

278-8234 Any questions or concerns are to be addressed to Capt White 


